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June 13, 2010

Mr. Ron Goldschlager
Group Managing Director
The Hermal Mortim Group
2 Keys Street

Beaumaris 3193

Australia

Dear Ron,

I hope that this letter finds you well and recovered from your long flight home. I want
to thank you for The Mystery of You, which Thomas Nisell sent me on your behalf. No
doubt, the philosophical questions you raise in this book, together with Rabbi
Steinsaltz, provide your readers with much 'food for thought.' I find your pursue of
happiness and resolution in spirituality very compelling and absolutely fascinating.
Thank you for the wonderful gift.

I send you and Dina my best wishes and warmest regards.

Prof. Rivka Carmi, M.D.
President
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